
 

 

Dear Valued Member,  
 

We wanted to inform you about an important update regarding our systems. 
   
On June 11th, from 3:00 AM to 4:00 PM, we will be upgrading our current system. During this time, our 
online banking services will be temporarily unavailable. Your member card will still work during this 
period but with reduced limits.   
 

We understand that this scheduled outage may cause inconvenience, and we sincerely apologize for any 
disruption it may cause to your day. However, please note that this migration is necessary to improve 
our services and ensure the long-term reliability of our systems. These improvements will allow us to 
continue to provide our members with a great banking experience.  
 

Rest assured; no action is required from your end. Once the upgrade is complete, you can simply log 
back in after 4:00 PM on June 11th to regain full access to all your online banking services.   
 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this transition. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please reach out to info@hmecu.com   
 
Best,  
HMECU  
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